
From:   Stanton Woodcock   

To:   Jose Trevino   
Date:   June 26, 2012

Subject:   FCC file number 0053-EX-ML-2012
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

I have not yet seen an approval on this license.  I trust yoou received my attachments sent on 14 May
2012 titled: Letter to FCC 2012-05-14.pdf.  If you have further quesitons, please do not hesitate to contact
me.


